
PTO Newsletter, 2-15-2018 
  
Dear Parents, 
  
A huge thank you to Kristen Billiter and all the volunteers that helped put together an amazing 
science night. We were so happy by all the kids we saw participating in awesome experiments 
and learning activities. We are grateful to belong to a school with such great activities and 
volunteers. THANKS AGAIN to all who made this night possible!! 
  
OLYMPICS SERVICE PROJECT- MAKE A CHANGE AND BRING IN YOUR CHANGE 
As a PTO we wanted to have a way to give back. The Olympics this year has an initiative called 
“Become the Light”. There are thousands of people living in refugee camps right now that don’t 
have access to any light. This makes it difficult to continue to work, play and have activities go 
on after the sun goes down each day. The Olympics is working hard to earn money towards 
solar panels to help these communities. We want to change the world by bringing in our own 
“METALS” (coins) towards this good cause. We have a 5 gallon jar outside of the office that we 
hope your kids will bring change in to fill up. If the kids get it half full, they will all receive a small 
prize. If they get it all the way full, Mr. Fuller will sleep in a tent on the roof of the school with no 
light. We hope you will support this great cause and send in coins, or money with your kids. 
Every penny counts. This will be going on during the next two weeks while the Olympics is 
happening. 
Thanks so much!  
For more info look up: 
http://unfoundationblog.org/5-reasons-care-powering-refugee-camps/ 
  
GIRLS ON THE RUN- 
Girls on the Run is coming to Canyon Rim again this year starting Friday, March 16th, right after 
school until 3:30pm. Trained and caring coaches lead 3rd-6th grade girls through interactive 
lessons teaching life skills and physical fitness. 
Registration is open right now. Don’t wait too long to register because we are limited to 30 girls 
max, and every year we hit that max. Your daughter should be coming home with a flyer this 
week with more information. You can also go to  www.girlsontherunutah.org.  For more 
information or reach out to Melissa Child with questions at melissachild@gmail.com 
  

And remember…today is an early dismissal day at 1:15.  There will be NO SCHOOL tomorrow, 

February 16 and Monday, February 19.  We hope you have a great President’s Day 

holiday!  See you back on Tuesday, February 20.   
  
Thanks again for all your great support to our school! 
  
Michelle and Jill 
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